
Hello Friends,
 
We are super excited to tell you about what is happening at Nick’s Hope in 2022! But 
before we do, please forgive us for being bold.
 
Our success in helping our neighbors in need is a direct result of our community 
members' help.  We never would have come this far if it had not been for YOU! Be-
cause of you we have nice clothes to distribute to underprivileged families; because 
of YOU we have been able pay our van insurance bills, cost of gas, storage unit rent 
and much, much more! Because of  YOU, your graciousness and generosity we are 
asking for your help once again.
 
Nick’s Hope will soon be moving to a physical location!  Our new place will house ALL 
of our operations AND we will be adding a clothing retail thrift store to cover some of 
our rent, but we will still need more help.
 
We are an ALL volunteer organization where ALL sale proceeds and donations go 
Directly to covering our expenses.
 
As we embark on this next chapter in community service at Nick’s Hope, will you join 
us?
 
Thank you and God Bless!
 
The Team at Nick’s Hope

New Year, More Hope

Hear it from 
our clients
“Nick’s Hope has been a blessing to our family of 4. We are a one income family and I 
am a stay at home mom caring for our special needs child. This wonderful organiza-
tion has taken the burden off financially to clothe our family. We are very apprecia-
tive! Thank you Nick’s Hope.. You are a blessing to us.“
 

~ Kelly S., Interfaith Food Pantry Client

Oak Ridge, Jefferson, NJ, USA
201-650-0699

www.nickshope.com   
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